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Guest information 
 
Dear guests, 
 
we would like to welcome you to the Best Western Premier Grand Hotel Russischer Hof zu Weimar 
and are pleased that you have chosen our hotel for your visit to the city of classics. 
 
For contact tracking purposes, a form must be filled out upon check-in. You can also register your 
visit in our gastronomic areas using the QR code from e-guest. 
 

Entry to the hotel is only permitted to persons who have 
°have received a complete vaccination against the Covid 19 virus and  
  the second vaccination was at least 14 days ago, or 
°are considered to have recovered from a covid-19 infection. A person is considered to have 
recovered if he or she can present positive PCR evidence or a medical or official certificate that is 
not less than 28 days old and not more than 6 months old. Persons who have been recovered for 
more than six months and who have received a vaccination are also considered to have recovered. 
 

In the entire hotel, the wearing of a nose-mouth cover as well as the distance regulation of 1.50 
meters is also obligatory for guests. 
 
Please be assured that we run our hotel business in strict compliance with the applicable hygiene 
regulations to contain the Covid-19 pandemic. All employees have been trained in accordance with 
§4 of the Food Hygiene Regulation and §43 of the Infection Protection Act. 
 
Beyond the legal hygiene regulations, we have installed air purifiers with special filters in all public 
rooms to create a better and healthier indoor climate. All utensils at the reception desk are also 
disinfected (room keys, pens, etc.). There is a thermometer opposite the reception desk so that 
everyone can check whether their body temperature is elevated. Of course, we also rely on the 
personal responsibility of our guests!  
 
For special wishes during your stay, all staff members always have an ear. Please contact our 
reception at any time. 
 
We look forward to your visit and hope that you will enjoy the extensive culture of our city and leave 
Weimar with many positive impressions.  
 
Thank you very much for your understanding! 
 
 
 
Albert Voigts and employees 
General Manager  
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